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Cybersecurity Docket Names Kari Rollins to 2020 “Incident Response
30" For Second Consecutive Year
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New York office managing partner Kari Rollins has been named to Cybersecurity Docket's 2020 “Incident
Response 30" list for the second consecutive year. The list recognizes the best and brightest data breach
response lawyers in the business — 30 true leaders in this field who are setting the standard and helping
companies worldwide work through the complicated, high-stakes matters associated with data security
incidents and digital risk management.

View the 2020 Incident Response 30 here.
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